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Dear Parents, 
 
Namaste! 
 
Please note that as per the notification from Haryana Government, the school shall remain 
closed for students of grades Early Years to XII on Friday, May 10, 2024, on account of 
Parshuram Jayanti / Akshay Tritiya. 
 
Please note that the Periodic Test 1 scheduled for grades VI to X & XII on Friday May 10, 
2024 will now be held on Saturday, May 18, 2024*. Regular school buses shall ply in the 
morning & students will disperse after the test at 10.45 am. Kindly calculate the pick-up 
timings accordingly.  
 
Please feel free to connect with Mr. Naveen at 9813427708 in case of any query or concern 
regarding transport. 
 
Students must carry their breakfast with them, and cafeteria will be functional for students 
those who have opted for school breakfast. 
 
*The school shall not be working for Early Years to Grade V & XI on Saturday May 18, 2024. 
 
Looking forward for your continued support. 
 
Warm Regards, 

Manisha Malhotra 
Director Principal 


